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Warnings but no Damage from Thursday Storms
 There was no damage reported from severe thunderstorms that rolled through northwest Missouri
Thursday night.  
 According to Mark Manchester with the Atchison County Emergency Management Agency, there
were a couple thunderstorm warnings, and some brief hail showers, but no damage report as a result
of those storms.
 Manchester says a tornado briefly touched down about four miles east of Tarkio, but a survey of the
area this (Friday) morning revealed no damage as a result of the storm.
 


